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The Special Projects Subcommittee of the Sunshine Committee will meet virtually at
2:30 on October 31 (changed from October 29) to discuss whether and how state law
disclosure restrictions for background check records can be conformed to federal
restrictions. Instructions on how to attend the virtual meeting are posted on the
Committee’s website.
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